









                 August 2013
	First things first…
A big thank you to MT and Ivan Cherasse for hosting the Bastille Day summer get-together in their garden in July. Big thanks also go to Rockitt Cottage for superbly entertaining us throughout the afternoon.  Delicious food, fantastic music and warm sunshine… a great combination and lovely relaxing way to spend time.  The event was very well supported and it was great to see so many of you there.
__________________________________
Autumn Production – 

The Scourge of Sludgepool
Preparations are going well, casting is complete…. well almost.  We are still looking for a ‘Hetty’.  Hetty Hazeldene is the granddaughter of Lucy Hazeldene, the elderly, selectively deaf ex-cook to Lord Nettles.   She is about 20/30 something and, apparently, is a bit of a surprise.   If you would like to be Hetty, contact Director, Jerry Lancaster, at 
ironsides1721@yahoo.co.uk
___________________________________
Steeple Morden Harvest Fair

Saturday 14 September
The Sludgepool Arms
As in previous years, we will be running the beer tent at the Harvest Fair so do drop in for a pint or a glass of wine during the event.
	Technical Workshop
We are delighted to report that Jerry Lancaster has offered to run some workshops in the autumn to share his knowledge and experience in the field of stage lighting and sound.  The first workshop will be held on:

Sunday 1 September 
from 14.00 to 18.00

at Steeple Morden Village Hall
Jerry will cover safety, identification of the different type of lanterns, demonstrations of what the different types of lanterns can do, when they are used and a basic set up.
The workshop won’t be complicated and really is a wonderful opportunity to learn more about one of the important technical aspects of a production.   It will also offer a chance to have a go without the pressure of a performance.  
So why not come along, even if you have the vaguest of interest or are just plain curious.  To help with planning please let Jerry Lancaster know at ironsides1721@yahoo.co.uk
(If you can’t make this date, don’t worry.  We will look at the possibility of arranging another in the future.  Just register your interest in the meantime).
__________________________________

Membership Subs
Another reminder that everyone taking part in a production whether front or back stage must be a member of the Players, for insurance purposes.  Subs are:

Adult member:                        £ 7.00

Family member:                       £13.00

Junior member (under 18):      £ 3.00
Contact our Membership Secretary, Ivan Cherasse, at mtcherasse@hotmail.com to make your payment.


